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From: Stephen Brown <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2016 4:52 PM

To: fgm

Subject: : Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

A significant part of the services we provide to the community in the North of the State consists of
emergency relief and support to members of our community who have exhausted the resources they need
for day to day living.

On many occasions these situations are exacerbated by access to poker machines in Tasmania's pubs and
clubs.

We consider the initiative to remove these from pubs and clubs will reduce the proportion of low fixed
income Tasmanians sabotaging their standard of living each week through excessive use of these machines.

Yours sincerely Stephen Brown Chief Executive Officer Launceston City Mission
Yours sincerely, Stephen Brown

This email was sent by Stephen Brown via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834
we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however
Stephen provided an email address (stephen.brown@citymission.org.au) which we included in the REPLY-
TO field.

Please reply to Stephen Brown at stephen.brown(@citymission.org.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.himl




